
Bullock Pen Water District Rate Increase Response (Case No.2022-00378) 

 
Question # 19 a  

Witness  Amy Ruark 

 

Answer 

The meter reading dates for the Bullock Pen Water District are the 13th, 14th, 15th, 16th, 17th, 20th, 21st & 
22nd of every month.  They may vary occasionally due to holidays and weather occurrences. 

 




